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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘narrative’ in support  

 of World Book Day 2018.  

   

 The new-build is coming! 

Click here to access our  

 new webpage dedicated to 

 news and updates on the 

 new-build project.  

 

 Head Girl and Head Boy 

nominations are in!  

Congratulations to all our 

candidates—campaigning 

starts now and results will  

 be announced on Fri 9 

 March.  

 

 Progress Check 2 will be 

published next week, 

providing you with an 

update on your child’s 

progress and their  

 Approach to Learning  

 Scores in every subject.  

 

 Snow stops play! Our first 

Core PE lessons were 

postponed because of  

 the closure on Thursday so 

 looking forward to getting 

 started next week. Full  

 PE kit required.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

 

 

History in the Making  

Snow may have stopped play this week but that has not stood in the 

way of the nominations for our first ever Head Boy and Head Girl—

there are twelve candidates who have made it through the first stage of 

selection and who will now campaign for election. Campaign speeches 

will be delivered in special assemblies next week and the result of the 

election will be announced on Friday 9 March.  

All parents should have received email notification of our first Fern-

wood Information Evening on Monday 26 March at Fernwood Village 

Hall. From 6-7pm all current parents and students will have the oppor-

tunity to view plans for the new-build and ask questions about the pro-

ject as Mat Harnan, Chief Operations Officer, will be in attendance. 

Printed letters will be issued at the start of next week. Please RSVP. 

World Book Day may have been postponed but we are already gearing 

up for World Maths Day 2018 on 7 March when our students will be 

joining a massive international online competition which measures 

speed in arithmetic and numeracy! Many thanks to Miss Harper and Mr 

Ubhi for getting our students set for this. Click here to find out more 

about the competition.  

Congratulations to our star swimmers! All of the students pictured above put 

in top performances all term and showed great levels of effort, resilience and    

determination—well done! Bring on Core PE in Term 4!  

Don’t miss our Fernwood Information Evening Monday 26 March  

6-7 pm for all current parents and students at Fernwood Village 

Hall.  Please RSVP to secure your place.  

http://suthersschool.co.uk/building.php
http://worldmathsday.com/#about

